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requesting your good office for the issuance of GEoHazard Certification for the

school site of balugo National High School-Kilapnit Extension
1 message

MARLON BRANZUELA <marlon.branzuela@deped.gov.ph> Tue, Sep 14, 2021 at 9:30 AM
To: mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph

MARIA LOURDES G. FERRER, CESO Il
Regional Executive Director
DENR-MIMAROPA

Madam

Good Day!

Attached in this email is the letter requesting your good office for the issuance of GEoHazard Certification for the school site
of balugo National High School-Kilapnit Extension located at Panaytayan, Mansalay Oriental Mindoro.

We hope for immediate action regarding this matter.

Thank you very much!

This conmunication may contain confidential or privileged information, and is intended solely for the individual or entity to whomit is originally addressed. Any disclosure, copying, dissenination, or any action taken in
reliance to it by others, other than the intended recipient, is strictly prohibited. The opinions, conclusions, and statenents expressed in this message are those of the sender and may not necessarily reflect the views of
the Departrrent of Education.
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